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November 27, 2019

Dr. Md. Sabur Khan
Founder and Chairman, Board of Trustees

Daffodil International University
Dhaka, Bangladesh

Dear Dr. Sabur Khan,

I would like to extend my heartfelt thanks for your kind hospitality during the 18™ Asian
University Presidents Forum and offer congratulations on its great success. Daffodil International
University did an excellent job in organizing every aspect of the forum.

All the events were well arranged and productive. The paper presentations and panel discussion
provided good opportunities for fruitful discussion on the means of developing entrepreneurial
skills among young people and on creating university environments that foster such skills. This
is especially important as university leaders seek new ways of adapting to the coming challenges
for higher education. In this respect, the main theme "Future of Entrepreneurship Education and
Experiential Learning: Determinants of Developing Successful Entrepreneurial Eco-system in
Asian Economies” was conducive to raising important issues.

I believe all the participants in AUPF 2019 felt very welcome and enjoyed the forum events.
Your students’ performance at the gala dinner and culture night showed their passion and talent.
We deeply appreciate your efforts along with those of all the faculty and staff of DIU who were
involved in AUPF 2019.

I look forward to meeting you again in the near future, and I wish the best for you and everyone
at Daffodil International University.

Sincerely,

Jekuk Chang
President
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Korea
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